
 

Philippine Ambassador in Nairobi Pays Farewell Call on Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs as Tour of Duty Ends 

 

5 November 2021, Nairobi – The Philippine Ambassador, His Excellency Alex G. Chua, 

paid a farewell call on the Ministry of Foreign Affairs today as he approaches the end of 

his tour of duty as Ambassador of the Philippines to Kenya.   

At a brief meeting with Principal Secretary, Ambassador Macharia Kamau, Ambassador 

Chua recalled the good cooperation between the two countries, especially in candidatures 

in international bodies, and hoped that the Ministry will also extend a warm welcome to 

his successor. 

Ambassador Chua presented his credentials to President Uhuru Kenyatta on 12 June 

2019.   

The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi also covers other 11 countries under its jurisdiction: 

Burundi, Comoros, Republic of the Congo, Democratic Republic of the Congo, Malawi, 

Rwanda, Seychelles, Somalia, South Sudan, Tanzania, Uganda. 



 


